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May 12, 2022. 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
This is just a gentle reminder that we have some students at our beautiful school 
who have diagnosed nut allergies and/or will have an anaphylactic reaction to nuts.   
 

Anaphylactic reactions can be life threatening. 
 
It is for these reasons I respectfully ask that you consider the contents of your child's 
lunch box each day and refrain from sending any nut products to school.  This 
includes: peanuts, peanut butter, Nutella, muesli/nut bars or chocolates which may 
contain nuts. 
 
We consider the safety of our students of utmost importance and hope that you 
respectfully understand this request. 
 
Thank you so much for your consideration of this very important matter regarding 
the safety of our students. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs Michele Van Vliet 
Relieving Principal 
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